
Liberty Utilities seeks rate
increase
Calpeco, parent company of Liberty Utilities, on Oct. 15 filed
a request with the California Public Utility Commission for a
rate increase.

If approved, the increase would take effect Jan. 1.

Liberty is the electric provider for the California side of
the Lake Tahoe Basin, as well as Alpine County and Truckee.

The increase for residential customers is 0.66 percent.

Comments  or  protest  letters  may  be  emailed  to
public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/10/liberty-utilities-seeks-rate-increase/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/10/liberty-utilities-seeks-rate-increase/

